Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: VAT on care services
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

My request is for information regarding care services to which Leicester City Council pay VAT. Can you complete this request by providing detail on the following;
Do Leicester City Council pay VAT on care services to any care providers who currently receive Local Authority funding from Leicester City Council?
Answer:

Yes
How long have Leicester City Council been paying VAT on care services to these care providers?

Since these care providers contracts had commenced

What is total number of care providers to whom Leicester City Council pay VAT on care services?

Three

Are all the care providers to whom Leicester City Council pay VAT registered as regulated entities?

All provided by suppliers VAT registration numbers are validated by relevant section during our supplier registration process.  All three are regulated by CQC.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
